
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Week beginning 3/2/2020 

Ingestre Hall Residential 

Thank you to all parents/carers who have paid the second instalment 

for our residential trip to Ingestre Hall, Staffordshire. This was due by 

the end of last week (31/1/2020). 

A polite reminder that the final instalment of £66 is due on Monday 

2nd March 2020.  

In the coming weeks, your child will be bringing home a pack with 

additional information about the trip and forms for you to complete 

including bedroom choices, photograph permissions and consent for 

your child to receive any certain medicines. It is imperative that all 

forms are returned to your child’s class teacher. Thank you in 

advance.  

Class Assembly Dates 

5K Class Assembly 7/2/20 at 2pm in the Infant Hall. 

5LG Class Assembly 14/2/20 at 2pm in the Infant Hall. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Bike Ability 

We can confirm that Bike Ability Level 2 training has been booked for 

Year 5 pupils. The dates for the training will be the week 

commencing the 27th April and the week commencing the 4th May. 

Further information regarding what the training involves and how to 

pay will be sent home after the February half-term holiday and the 48 

places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. 

 

Mrs Giles                  Miss Gieron              Miss Keogh 
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